
From: Chuck Lemmond
To: "Daniel Payne (dpayne@dwpim.com)"
Subject: FW: 10th Annual Run by the Creek - 11/14/2021
Date: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 4:48:01 PM

Here you go, Constable Hood’s confirmation.
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From: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 4:33 PM
To: Chuck Lemmond <CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com>
Subject: RE: 10th Annual Run by the Creek - 11/14/2021

Mr. Lemmond,

Wow, TEN years…that is amazing!!  Congratulations!

Yes, my office is available to assist, I’ve put it on my calendar.  As we get closer to the event, please let me know if
you need to add (or remove) and position for the race.

Again, congratulations and we look forward to the race this year.

Regards,

_______________________
Ron Hood, Constable
Hays County, Precinct 4
195 Roger Hanks Parkway
Dripping Springs, TX  78620
Wk. (512) 858-7605
Fax  (512) 858-4799
Email: ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>
Website: Constable – Precinct 4 | Hays County (hayscountytx.com)<https://hayscountytx.com/law-
enforcement/constables/constable-precinct-4/>

From: Chuck Lemmond <CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com>>
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 2:35 PM
To: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>>
Cc: 'Daniel Payne (dpayne@dwpim.com<mailto:dpayne@dwpim.com>)'
<dpayne@dwpim.com<mailto:dpayne@dwpim.com>>
Subject: RE: 10th Annual Run by the Creek - 11/14/2021

Hello Constable Hood,

We are planning to hold the 10th annual Run by the Creek on 11/14/2021. TEN YEARS!

Please confirm that you can assist us with your team for race security / road closures, as you have provided in the
past.
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Please let me know if anything has change on your end, ours is pretty much going to be the same successful race as
always! Hopefully this year we will be beyond Covid Restrictions for capped attendance.

Thank you,
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From: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 9:06 AM
To: Chuck Lemmond <CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com>>
Cc: Blaine Hamilton <Blaine.Hamilton@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:Blaine.Hamilton@co.hays.tx.us>>; Jimmy Zuehlke
<jimmy.zuehlke@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:jimmy.zuehlke@co.hays.tx.us>>; Greg Grumbles
<greg.grumbles@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:greg.grumbles@co.hays.tx.us>>
Subject: RE: 8th Annual Run by the Creek - 11/10/2019

Chuck,

Per your request, please find attached, the security invoice for the Nov. 10, 2019, “Run By The Creek”.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

_______________________
Ron Hood, Constable
Hays County, Precinct 4
195 Roger Hanks Parkway
Dripping Springs, TX  78620
Wk. (512) 858-7605
Fax  (512-858-4799
Email: ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>
Website: http://www.co.hays.tx.us/constable-precinct-4.aspx

From: Chuck Lemmond [mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com]
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 8:34 AM
To: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>>
Subject: RE: 8th Annual Run by the Creek - 11/10/2019

Good Morning Constable Hood,

We are about 30 Days out from the race event. Please send an invoice with each individuals name so we can have
checks ready on race day.

Thanks again for being part of this great event!

[bear-creek-logo-final1]
Chuck Lemmond
O: 512-301-3400
M: 512-751-3053
chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com>
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com<http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/>

mailto:chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/
mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us
mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com
mailto:Blaine.Hamilton@co.hays.tx.us
mailto:jimmy.zuehlke@co.hays.tx.us
mailto:greg.grumbles@co.hays.tx.us
mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us
http://www.co.hays.tx.us/constable-precinct-4.aspx
mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com
mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us
mailto:chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/


From: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 4:11 PM
To: Chuck Lemmond <CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com>>
Subject: RE: 8th Annual Run by the Creek - 11/10/2019

It is on our schedule.

Thank you,

_______________________
Ron Hood, Constable
Hays County, Precinct 4
195 Roger Hanks Parkway
Dripping Springs, TX  78620
Wk. (512) 858-7605
Fax  (512-858-4799
Email: ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>
Website: http://www.co.hays.tx.us/constable-precinct-4.aspx

From: Chuck Lemmond [mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 10:40 AM
To: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>>
Subject: 8th Annual Run by the Creek - 11/10/2019

Hello Constable Hood,

Just wanted to let you know our race is set for Sunday, November 10, 2019. Save the date!

Thank you,

https://runbythecreek.com/
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From: Ron Hood [mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us]
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 10:21 AM
To: Chuck Lemmond <CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com>>
Subject: RE: 6th Annual Run by the Creek - A Great Success!

Mr. Lemmond,

Please find attached, the security invoice for the 6th Annual Run by the Creek event for Nov. 11, 2018.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Thank you,

_______________________
Ron Hood, Constable
Hays County, Precinct 4
195 Roger Hanks Parkway
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Dripping Springs, TX  78620
Wk. (512) 858-7605
Fax  (512-858-4799
Email: ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>
Website: http://www.co.hays.tx.us/constable-precinct-4.aspx

From: Chuck Lemmond [mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com]
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 4:35 AM
To: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>>
Cc: 'Steve Mallett (stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com<mailto:stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com>)'
<stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com<mailto:stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com>>
Subject: RE: 6th Annual Run by the Creek - A Great Success!

Hello Constable Hood,

We’re a few weeks out from the 7th annual  Run by the Creek. We look forward to you & your deputies covering
the event again for what might be 500 runners this year!

Please send an invoice in advance with officers names, so we can have individual checks made prior to the event.

Thank you for all of your community service.
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From: Ron Hood [mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us]
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 10:35 AM
To: Chuck Lemmond <CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com>>
Subject: RE: 6th Annual Run by the Creek - A Great Success!

Outstanding.   I do want to make you aware that we have increased our hourly rate from $40 per hour to $50 per
hour.  Please let me know if that is going to be a problem.

Otherwise, it’s a fun event and we’ll be glad to help out.

Ron

_______________________
Ron Hood, Constable
Hays County, Precinct 4
195 Roger Hanks Parkway
Dripping Springs, TX  78620
Wk. (512) 858-7605
Fax  (512-858-4799
Email: ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>
Website: http://www.co.hays.tx.us/constable-precinct-4.aspx

From: Chuck Lemmond [mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 9:53 AM
To: Ron Hood <ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>>
Subject: RE: 6th Annual Run by the Creek - A Great Success!

Hello Constable Hood,
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We are gonna do it again! Race date is set for 11/11/2018, so please mark that on your calendar for law enforcement
coverage. Should be basically the same as previous years.

Thank you,
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From: Ron Hood [mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us]
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 3:51 PM
To: CHUCK LEMMOND <CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com>>
Subject: RE: 6th Annual Run by the Creek - A Great Success!

Thank you sir, and that is awesome.  It seems to get bigger and bigger every year and everyone seems to have a
great time!  A testament to the outstanding planning and coordination that went into it beforehand.

We are looking forward to it in 2018!

Ron

_______________________
Ron Hood, Constable
Hays County, Precinct 4
195 Roger Hanks Parkway
Dripping Springs, TX  78620
Wk. (512) 858-7605
Fax  (512-858-4799
Email: ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us<mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us>
Website: http://www.co.hays.tx.us/constable-precinct-4.aspx

From: CHUCK LEMMOND [mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com]
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:32 PM
To: Ron Hood
Cc: 'Steve Mallett (stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com<mailto:stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com>)'; 'Tim
Kurpiewski'; 'Chris Heinchon (chris@watkinsinsurancegroup.com<mailto:chris@watkinsinsurancegroup.com>)';
'Lisa Patton'; michelle.fleming@texasnationaltitle.com<mailto:michelle.fleming@texasnationaltitle.com>; 'Daniel
Payne (dpayne@dwpim.com<mailto:dpayne@dwpim.com>)'
Subject: 6th Annual Run by the Creek - A Great Success!

Constable Hood,

I want to thank you for making our 6th Annual ‘Run by the Creek’ a true success. This year we hosted a record 438
registrants, and every comment from the participants was very positive.

We could not do this without quality partners like you & your deputies!

Please prepare for our event next year, likely to be right around the same Sunday in November 2018. Also, please
think about how your business can help add a little something to the event to make it better for 2018.

Thanks again, and much appreciation from the entire board at the Dripping Springs Running Club.

mailto:chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/
mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us
mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com
mailto:ron.hood@co.hays.tx.us
http://www.co.hays.tx.us/constable-precinct-4.aspx
mailto:CHUCK@bearcreekhomesinc.com
mailto:stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com
mailto:chris@watkinsinsurancegroup.com
mailto:michelle.fleming@texasnationaltitle.com
mailto:dpayne@dwpim.com


[bear-creek-logo-final1]
Chuck Lemmond
O: 512-301-3400
M: 512-751-3053
chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com<mailto:chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com>
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com<http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/>

mailto:chuck@bearcreekhomesinc.com
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/
http://www.bearcreekhomesinc.com/

